o whom it may concern,

Please accept my testimony in opposition to HB2555. As a long-time boat owner and resident of Sherwood, this bill would adversely
affect my families enjoyment of the river we have come to love. Wakesurfing can be and is done safely in the Newberg Pool - and
further limiting boats to less than 4,000 Ibs would effectively wipe out this activity on the river. | think the river should be available for
all to enjoy and there are already current regulations in place - which we comply with currently. Please don't kill this activity for all.

Matthew Moore



